
From: Pete Garrett  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 8:16 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
This special assessment is unfair to sound financial institutions. This assessment should 
be risk based. Community banks are not the problem and we should not bear an undue 
burden in trying to clean it up.  
 
 
Pete Garrett 
Bank of Upson 
 


